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24 October 2023
NOTICE OF AWARD

Mx. JOHN C. PAR

First Vice-President

Asian Appraisal Company, Inc.
Penthouse, CJV Bldg.

108 Aguirre St. San Lorenzo Village
Makati City

Dear Mx. Par:

The Privatization and Management Office (PMO) serves this Notice of Award
(NOA) to Asian Appraisal Company, Inc. for submitting the Single Rated and
Responsive Bid (SRRB) for the procurement of Consultancy Services for the Appraisal
of Various PMO-Held Properties with Solicitation No. PMO-23-67 in the amount of
Two Hundred Eighty-Nine Thousand (Php289,000.00), inclusive of all applicable
government taxes.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

ATTY. MAAN VANESSA L. DOCTOR
Chief Privatization Officer

Head of the Procuring Entity (HoPE)
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